
Livonia Public Schools
Academic Services

Date: September 11, 2024

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer

Subject: Japanese Curriculum Purchase

I would like to request to be placed on the Curriculum Committee agenda for the 
September 16, 2024 Board of Education Committee of the Whole Board Meeting with 
a recommendation to purchase curriculum resources from the Japanese Consulate for 
$29,362.39 for Niji-Iro Elementary School. This purchase would include Kokugo 
Japanese, Sansu Math, and Japanese Music Curriculum materials, assessments and 
worksheets. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request.


